
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
December 19, 2024 
 
 
 
TO: IPS Roofing Products Valued Customers 
 
RE: Price Increase Announcement Effective February 3, 2025 
 
 
 
IPS Corporation will be implementing an increase to pricing on select items across many of our categories 
effective January 6th, 2025. This increase is based on logistics, operation, and labor cost changes. 
 
 
IPS Roofing Products is providing an additional month notice with an effective date of February 3rd, 2025. 
Customers will receive updated pricing prior to this effective date. The new pricing will also be loaded on 
IPS Connect for your reference by February 3rd, 2025.   
 
 
The current FFA order level of $1,750 will remain unchanged.  Please contact your sales rep with any 
additional questions you may have.   
 
 
We thank you for your continued support of IPS Roofing Products. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sam Stark 
Vice President 
IPS Roofing Products 
(919) 545-4573 
Sam.stark@ipscorp.com 
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